
 
 

 

 
 

Members Update – 2019-21 Re-Reg Closing 

21 February 2019 

2019-21 Wool Classer Re-Registration CLOSING 

28TH February 2019 
 

The 2019-21 Wool Classer Re-Registration will be closing on 28th February 2019.  

Classers who have not re-registered by the 28th February 2019 will be deemed ‘unregistered’. Only 
wool prepared on farm by a registered classer is eligible for a ‘P’ certificate. 

Wool prepared by previously registered classers prior to 1st March will be eligible for a ‘P’ certificate 
but MUST have supporting and completed/signed documentation (i.e. specification). 

From 1st March, you can check a classer’s registration status by: 

1. Contacting AWEX direct on 02 9428 6100, 

2. Go to the AWEX website (image below), or 

3. Go direct to the web page http://www.awex.com.au/wool-classer/wool-classer-validation/  
where you can check an individual classer’s status by entering the classers STENCIL NO. & 
LAST NAME 

As part of the weekly catalogue validation routine, AWEX checks the status of a classer’s registration 
against the certificate type for each clip/lot.  

Classers, yet to re-register, have been advised of the pending closing date of re-registration either by 
email or mail and the date has also been published on the AWEX Facebook page.  

For more information please contact: 

Fiona Raleigh  Registrar of Wool Classers 02 9428 6144 woolclasser@awex.com.au  

Nigel Stewart  IT & Systems Manager 02 9428 6100 

Mark Grave  Chief Executive Officer 02 9428 6110 mgrave@awex.com.au  

 


